Dear

Thank you for inviting the to participate in this
consultation. The survey was well designed and it was easy for understanding and participation. It's
incredible to see your effort to continuously improve the processes and regulations for Incorporated
Associations in NSW.

has been an incorporated association since . Strong regulations under the Act has ensured
strong governance, accountability and sustainability of our organisation. The Minister for Customer Service
Victor Dominello has also been a regular (and supportive) guest at our key events over the last few years.

Last month, we concluded our AGM 2022, with elected as our Secretary and the new
Public Officer. We will continue to play our part as a responsible incorporated association that complies
with the regulations.

Lastly, | would like to take this opportunity to propose that Fair Trading through its Community Engagement

team provides training and education resources to equip all office bearers of incorporated associations with
necessary knowledge.

Thank you once again.

Regards,





